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I think this is a great measure because it would cut motorcyclist time on commute 

which is one of the reasons people by motorcycles. I don’t think there are much more 

safety concerns that motorcyclist don’t already encounter on a daily basis. Also we 

have to look at how well it has worked in other states. From someone that has ridden 

in a state where this is allowed I think this would be a great idea and law.  


